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From: Pepin, Benoit (RTA) <benoit.pepin@riotinto.com>
Sent: Monday, April 23, 2018 3:04 PM
To: Colleen Jones

 

 

Subject: RE: NLH 2017 General Rate Application - Hydro's Application in Relation to Confidential 
Documents - Comments Schedule

IOC makes no submissions on NLH’s application and defers to the judgment of the Board.  
The undersigned has subscribed to the Undertaking filed with NLH and sent a signed copy to NLH and the Board. 

Benoît Pepin 
Directeur Énergie, Amérique du Nord / Director Energy, North America 
Aluminium 
  
Rio Tinto 
Tour Deloitte 
400-1190 avenue des Canadiens-de-Montréal, Montréal, Québec, H3B 0E3, Canada 

T: +1 (514) 848 1406   C: +1 (514) 239 4741 
benoit.pepin@riotinto.com 

  
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
  

 
  
C s 
R t
N s

  
  
  




